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Partnership Plan and Feedback from Task Groups 
 
 
 
Portfolio:  Local Partnerships 
 
Service Area: Neighbourhood Services 
 
Wards:  Pelsall, Rushall Shelfield   
 
 
 
Summary of report 
 
The purpose of the report is to inform Members of Pelsall and Rushall Local 
Neighbourhood Partnership of the progress to date.   
 
Recommendations 
 

(1) For LNP members to continue in attendance at the workshop meetings 
 

(2) For individual LNP members to encourage wider participation from 
community members within the task groups 

 
(3) To note the dates of future task group meetings 

 
 
Feedback from Task Groups 
 
A task group meeting was held on Monday 17th October 2005 to discuss 
potential hotspot areas which they would like Borough Resource Allocation 
Group (BRAG). 
 
The Borough Resource Allocation Group is a management group of key 
partners and service providers, who meet monthly, to review and analyse 
current community safety data across the Borough. The group makes 
recommendations to the Safer Walsall Borough Partnership who task and 
coordinate resources in a multi agency response in order to improve hot spot 
neighbourhood issues and to meet the strategic objectives outlined in the 
strategy 
 
 
 
 



The task group highlighted 5 themes that they would like BRAG to pursue 
further.  The identified themes were  
 
  
Anti-social Behaviour 
 Dog Fouling 
 Traffic issues 
 Litter issues 
 Mini motorised scooters 
 
BRAG will be in the Pelsall and Rushall LNP area from 30th January 2006 for 
4 weeks. 
 
Partnership Plan  
 
At the last LNP meeting the LNP agreed to review the Partnership Plan.  The 
first workshop was held on Thursday 1st December 2005 at Manor Farm 
Community Association.  The task group were able to review the actions and 
progress of all the Environment, Health and Young People themes in the 
Partnership Plan.   
 
The second workshop on Friday 9th December 2005 reviewed the actions and 
progress upon the elderly theme.  The workshop came up with a number of 
projects that they would like to continue to develop.  
 
The next workshop to continue with the review process will be held on 
Thursday 12th January 2006 at Rushall Community Centre, Springfields, 
Rushall.  The workshop will aim to review the crime actions in the Partnership 
Plan and look at action planning for 2006-2007.  As a result the LNP will be 
able to develop a clear set of actions and pledges for the next financial year 
that will demonstrate how they are making a difference and having an impact 
at a local level.’ 
  
Dates of future task group meetings 
 
Thursday 12th January 2006         6-8pm   Venue Rushall Community Centre,  

               Springfields, Rushall 
Friday 17th February  2006  6-8pm   Venue TBC 
Tuesday 7th March 2006   6-8pm   Venue TBC    
Tuesday 11th April  2006   6-8pm   Venue TBC    
 
Contact officer 
 
Parveen Sangha 
Neighbourhood Partnerships Officer 
Tel 01922 654701   Mob: 07921872232 
Email sanghap@walsall.gov.uk 
 
 
 


